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Celebration Fund Raising Dinner at Ristorante Sorrento, 

Tolworth on Wednesday 13th July at 7pm  

 

As Epsom Medical Equipment Fund starts their 38th year of fundraising for Epsom 

General Hospital and with nearly £40,000 banked towards the £54,000 Ultrasound 

Scanner, a fund raising dinner is being held at the Italian Ristorante Sorrento in 

Tolworth.   It is situated on the bus route from Epsom to Kingston if you do not 

have transport.   Tickets will be £20 each in advance for a two course meal 

including service.  Should you want a dessert these are available at extra cost as 

are all drinks?  There is car parking on site and in nearby roads.  This restaurant 

has a lovely ambiance and setting.    A menu is available should you wish to see 

what is available but orders will be taken on the night.  Friends and partners are 

most welcome to come.   Please let Bess Harding know as soon as possible so that 

tables can be reserved on 020 8337 8181.  Do come and join us and help raise 

money for medical equipment which could benefit you or your family.  
 

 

  

 

 

Charity Car Boot Sale - Sunday 17th July 

 

Our next Charity Car Boot Sale will take place on Sunday 17th July when we hope 

the sun will shine.  It is important to note that the car boot sale is on hardstanding 

and that there are toilets on site.  There will be no muddy fields or wet grass to 

stand on.  All money raised from pitches and entrance will go towards the purchase 

of medical equipment which could help you or your family. Sellers are welcome 

from 7:30 a.m.  and buyers from 9 a.m   Cars are from £10, Small Vans, MPV, 

4WD and larger cars are £12 each;  larger vans are from £15.  Trailers £3 

extra.   Entry is free but we ask that buyers make a donation to EMEF.  It is dog 

friendly although they must be kept on a lead for safety reasons.   Buses stop 

outside.   Refreshments are available from The Green Machine.   Some people stop 

by for breakfast or to buy a hot dog or bacon roll which is all delicious and tasty.  
 

 

New brochure launch 

 

This week Epsom Medical Equipment Fund will launch their new brochure which has 

been made possible due to the support and generosity of ExxonMobil.  ExxonMobil 

have played an important role with their advice and help which is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Click here to view the new brochure. 

http://emef.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=474669deb78b96ff524ed8eb0&id=16f44398c8&e=4efd40d61b


 

   

   

 


